
Cattle Show Rules 

All general cattle show rules apply, including the following: 

Cattle must be registered with the American Simmental Association as purebred simmental 

(7/8 simmental or greater) or percentage simmental (at a minimum of ½ simmental but less 

that 7/8 simmental) 

Each exhibitor must show his/her own animal(s).  In the event that an exhibitor has multiple 

animals in the ring at the same time, he/she must have another exhibitor show the additional 

animal(s) 

Registration certificate will need to be presented at check-in for each animal entered 

The Registration certificate for each entry must be issued in the name of the exhibitor or in the 

name of an ASA account for which the exhibitor is an authorized representative 

An individual animal cannot be shown by multiple exhibitors 

There will be two age divisions for exhibitors: Junior 8-15 years old, Senior 16-21 years old as of 

January 1, 2025 

 

Heifer Show – Purebred and Percentage Divisions, no bred and owned division 

Heifers must have been born on or after September 1, 2023 and prior to March 16, 2025 

 

Cow/Calf Show – Purebred and Percentage Divisions, no bred and owned division 

A pair must be shown with the cow’s most recent natural calf at side, born on or after November 1, 

2024 

A calf at the side of a cow/calf pair has the option to show as an individual entry, provided the calf was 

born prior to March 16, 2025 

 

Bull Show – Purebred and Percentage Divisions, Bred and Owned only 

There will only be a bred and owned bull show 

Bred & Owned bulls born on or after September 1, 2023 and before March 16, 2025 are eligible.  There 

will be no class for two-year- old bulls 



All bulls twelve months of age and older must be shown with a nose lead or ring 

 

Steer Show-  

All steers must be registered with ASA and must be at least 50% Simmental.  There will be no breed 

divisions in the steer show 

Steers born on or after January 1, 2024 and prior to March 16, 2025 are eligible 

Weights will be recorded at check-in on Friday, May 30 from 9:00 – 10:00 am 

There will be two divisions of steers: Prospect Steers (under 900 lbs.) and Progress Steers (901 lbs and 

over) 


